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Subject: IDF 5-minute survey -- please respond!
From: Sally Susnowitz <susnowit@MIT.EDU>
Date: Tue, 3 Oct 2006 07:41:40 -0400
To: e_basha@mit.edu

Thanks so much for participating in the 5th Annual International Development Fair last Friday! 
Please take 5 minutes to let us know your comments, so we can improve for next year. 

How would you describe your overall reaction to the Fair? 

What did you like most about the Fair? 

What would you suggest changing? 

How can we improve the Fair registration process? 

Was any group missing that we should include next year?  You can see the list of participating
groups on the website at http://web.mit.edu/idn/all06.html 

Would you be interested in helping to plan next year's Fair? 

Have you used the website <http://web.mit.edu/idn>?  Do you have any improvements to suggest? 

Please send your comments to me at <susnowit@mit.edu> this week; I'll compile them and share the
results with the rest of the IDN Planning Team. 

Many thanks, 

Sally 
-- 
Sally Susnowitz 
Assistant Dean, Student Life Programs 
Director, MIT Public Service Center 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology 
77 Massachusetts Ave., 4-104 
Cambridge, MA 02139 
617-258-7344 phone 
617-253-0742 main office phone 
617-258-9357 fax 
 http://web.mit.edu/mitpsc 


